
     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Media Advisory  

Royal Botanical Gardens announces temporary closure as 

precautionary measure 

 

BURLINGTON ON, March 13, 2020 – In light of today’s announcement from Ontario’s Chief 

Medical Officer of Health, regarding concerns surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), Royal 

Botanical Gardens is taking precautionary measures and will be closed as of 6 p.m. today, 

March 13, 2020 until April 6, 2020.  

The safety of our visitors, staff and volunteers is of the utmost importance to Royal Botanical 

Gardens. We will continue to work closely with the Ministry of Heritage, Sport, Tourism and 

Culture Industries to provide further updates as they become available.   

This closure affects all private and public events, camps, public programs, gardens and natural 

areas. RBG visitors and clients that have already purchased tickets to events or programs 

during this timeframe will receive a full refund or be able to reschedule their booking.  

For more information, please contact: 

Nick Kondrat      
Manager, Communications                                                                                        
Royal Botanical Gardens      
(905) 527-1158 ext.223                                                                        

nkondrat@rbg.ca   
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